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Opposing AES solar project
From Ross Lockridge <murlock@raintreecounty.com>
Date Wed 7/2/2025 12:43 PM

To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc ninabeucler@gmail.com <ninabeucler@gmail.com>

WARNING:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

We oppose this huge 800 acre solar installation as it:
- doesn't serve the Santa Fe community,

- is industrial use of rural/scenic land,

- presents local fire safety issues and expenses.

- Santa Fe should not assume the impacts for out of state users. It is a poor use of land for our
residents.

Thank you for your attention in this matter,
Ross Lockridge,

Ann Murray,
Cerrillos NM
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